
 
 

P.O. Box 51906      Knoxville, Tennessee 37950-1906      (865) 691-0435      www.harrisministries.org 

January 2012 
 
Dear Friend; 
 

What a GREAT time we are having with this year’s fast!  We started on the second of January 

and it’s now the seventeenth day with no food.  During this time of fasting our church has 

nights of ministry which Terri, Lilly and I participate in.  I also get the opportunity to preach 

some of it. During the nights I ministered, the Spirit of God flowed richly and the testimonies 

were awesome.  

 

One night I felt like God was healing someone's ankle and according to the man the pain 

drained out of it.  He told me later that it had been so painful that it was disturbing his sleep 

but praise God since he was healed he has had uninterrupted sleep!  A lady had had problems 

with pain and lack of mobility in her shoulders; she woke up the next morning with no 

problems for the first time in a long time!  Another lady had been plagued with pain for the 

last 7 years.  She was also bipolar and had a few other psychological problems.  She was 

gloriously healed in the altar and told us it was the first time in 7 years she was without pain!  

Her parents stood there with her and her mother sobbed that she was at the end of her rope 

but had come to church just for the fast as a last ditch effort for some relief!  Man, did 

she ever make a wise choice because God said whoever would call on Him 

would not be made ashamed! Our God is a good God!! Praise His Holy Name!  

 

As we have prayed, Terri and I have also had some things that we feel God is speaking to us 

about some new directions for Harris Ministries.  We are looking into some details for having 

our first Camp Meeting this year!  We are also praying and discussing adding some trips 

overseas for ministry.  We will tell you more about those things as we continue to seek the 

Lord’s direction.   

 

This is going to be a great year of ministry and we look forward to seeing what God will do.  

We know the economy has a lot of people worried.  We know that all the forces of hell would 

have us to lie down and quit or let our heart fail us for fear BUT WE BELIEVE THAT GOD IS AS 

BIG HAS HE HAS EVER BEEN AND WE REFUSE TO BACK UP OR DOWN!  This is NOT THE TIME TO 

QUIT.  We are determined to continue to PUSH (Pray Until Something Happens) and serve the 

Lord with ALL our might!   

 

Join us in believing God for greater presence, greater power, and more opportunities for 

effective ministry.  We are in this together and we are believing also that you will prosper 

this year and have the desires of your heart because YOU HAVE A HEART FOR GOD!  We love 

you! 

 

Serving Him With Your Help, 

Carl, Terri, and Lilly 
Your Evangelists 
 


